From: Gallaghar, Robert

To: adel.mustafa@yale.edu

Subject: Greenwich Hospital - Control No. 617226
Date: Monday, January 27, 2020 11:07:00 AM
Attachments: image003.png

Importance: High

License No. 06-09522-01
Docket No. 03001276
Control No. 617226

PLEASE CONFIRM RECEIPT OF THIS REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION BY RETURN
EMAIL

Good Morning,

This is in reference to your letter dated November 7, 2019 requesting the addition of a mobile PET/CT
trailer to be located at 5 Perryridge Road, Greenwich, Connecticut. Please provide the following
information:

1. Please submit shielding calculations used to determine the amount of lead shielding installed in
the trailer;

2. On a scale diagram show where the trailer will be located on the hospital grounds and its proximity
to the hospital;

3. Please provide a diagram showing the area adjacent to the trailer indicating if the areas are
restricted or are accessible by the public.

We will continue our review upon receipt of the requested information.
Regards,

Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist

U.S. NRC, Region |

2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax

|_E_-


mailto:Robert.Gallaghar@nrc.gov
mailto:adel.mustafa@yale.edu







